
Dear Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs Committee members, 

My name is Ryan Hammargren and I am writing to submit testimony in opposition to SB2137. I 
want my kids and grandkids to have the opportunity to harvest healthy deer in North Dakota.  

I urge the committee to recommend a “Do Not Pass” on SB2137. Science must be utilized in this 
decision. Speak with the ND Game and Fish and surrounding biologist to make the right decision 
for the wildlife, the State, and the economic future of North Dakota.  

Thank you for your time, 
Ryan 


